12.09.2017

Minutes of Patient Participation Group Meeting 12th September 2017.
Present: Dr King, Dr Naik, Dr Swann, Ali King, Kathleen Senior, Peter McGregor, Jacqueline Liddle
1) Matters arising from Minutes of last meeting

The partners are to look into recruiting a member for the PPG from Trafalgar House.  

PPG email now up and running – now to look at ideas on how to actively promote this service and get some useful feedback into the group.

Online Appointments – currently only at 6 % need to reach a target of 20 % before 31st March 2017. Messages currently being left on repeat prescriptions.

Minutes accepted.

2) Salaried GP Post
The partners have now recruited a new salaried GP called Dr Pramod Doulagar, who will be working 5 sessions a week on a Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.

3) Trafalgar House Medical Centre – change  of hours

Trafalgar House will now be closed from 12pm on a Friday afternoon. The Partners will be having an early afternoon session for all Trafalgar House patients at Far Lane Medical Centre from 12pm – 1pm.  The practice nurse will also be seeing patients at Far Lane Medical Centre in the afternoon for Trafalgar House patients and Far Lane patients.  One of our practice nurses is returning from maternity leave, so there will be an increase in nurse appointments from the 7th November.  Our practice Nurse Hannah will also start to embark on her Acute Clinic training when Ruth returns from maternity leave.
4) Patient Participation Network Meeting

Kathleen Senior attended the PPNM on behalf of Far Lane Medical Centre.  She reported back on the furture plans for Neighbourhoods, MSK, Elective Care, Virtual Wards and CASES.  The next meeting is on the 12th October 2017 at 6.00pm.  Kathleen is attending again on behalf of the group.

AOB
Each of the PPG members to try and carry out some questions within the practice reception (Monday only for spare room).  Jackie is to email Ali with a list of questions for them to ask, which will be more relevant for CQC in the future.

Peter brought along article from, ‘Which’ magazine regarding, ‘Help your GP to help you’.  All to have a read and see what we can take from the article.
Next Meeting:  To be confirmed for January 2018.
